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To Benton County Commissioners.

My wife and I oppose the proposed expansion of Coffin Butte Landfill.  Many
different reasons for expansion have been presented.  We'd like to add a further
reason to deny Republic forever.  We have lived on Rifle Range Rd over 45 years. 
Republic is not truthful.

"There is a pipe draining leachate from  the landfill directly into Soap Creek."  It
has been there decades!!!!!!!  We have seen it!!!!!!
This reason alone should be enough to deny the expansion!!!

Thank you
Jim and Anne Harlan

-- 
Jim Harlan
harlanjm@gmail.com
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